
 
 
 

 

News You Can Use 
PET LOVERS - PALMER RANCH PARKS COMMITTEE NEEDS YOUR FEEDBACK!  
As some may know, the Master Association Parks Committee has been working with County 
officials on a plan to build a ‘Paw Park’ at the Culverhouse Nature Park on McIntosh Road.  
Once constructed, the Paw Park would serve the needs of dog owners and friends on Palmer 

Ranch as well as central Sarasota County.  The committee would like to share how much interest we have 
for the Paw Park project with county officials.  We need to hear from you!!!  Please take a moment to 
send an email, with your comments, to Carrie Agusto at the Master Association office: 
prma.carrie@verizon.net.   
 
Community Spotlight 
ARBOR LAKES ON PALMER RANCH 
Located just off of Honore Avenue, on Palmer Ranch Parkway, you’ll find the Arbor Lakes community.  
Designed and being constructed by Taylor Morrison, the 217 acre community will feature 267 single 
family homes.  Once complete, amenities will include community pool, kid’s splash zone, adventure 
playground, basketball court and sand volleyball, pet park, fire pit, events lawn, and pavilion.   
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Grounds Corner 
OCTOBERFEST – FALL MAINTENANCE ON PALMER RANCH 
The fall landscape maintenance is in full swing, albeit with a soggy start. Here is the anticipated schedule, 
with weather permitting. 

• Cabbage Palm Pruning – in process, through to October 16 
• Ryegrass Seed – October 12 to October 16 
• Mulch Preparation & Installation – October 19 to October 28 
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